No. 25301/ $58

Osaka

24 October B.E. 2554 (2011)
Dear Mr. Taro Kobayashi,

On behalf of the Thai government and Thai people, I would like
to express our heartfelt appreciation for your kindness. The Royal Thai
Consulate-General has received your donation and will send it to the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs for the flood relief mission. Please rest assured that the money
will be utilized as you deem wish.

Thank you once again for your generosity.

5

(Manopchai Vongphakdi)
Consul-General

Mr. Taro Kobayashi,
President,
Rozai Kogyo Kaisha, Ltd.,
OSAKA.

Royal Thai Consulate-General
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